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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2016 11:27 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 805 Hudson Road zoning application early notification

Attachments: 805+hudson+6.pdf

FYI 

 

From: City of Saint Paul [mailto:cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 11:17 AM 
To: Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 805 Hudson Road zoning application early notification 

 

The Planning Division of the Saint Paul Department of Planning and Economic Development (PED) has received the 
attached zoning application for consideration by the Zoning Committee of the Planning Commission.  This information is 
being forwarded to you as required by the City's Early Notification Policy. 

This application is for property located in the area represented by the Dayton's Bluff District 4 Community Council, an 
independent organization that provides advisory recommendations to the City about a variety of issues.  They may 

choose to discuss this item at a neighborhood meeting and provide a recommendation to the Zoning Committee of the 
Planning Commission.  Please contact Dayton's Bluff District 4 Community Council at (651) 772-2075 or 

Deanna@daytonsbluff.org if you are interested in participating in the neighborhood review process. 

Please note that this application has not yet been reviewed for completeness and it may therefore be 

returned to the applicant for additional information. 

You will receive further notification from the Planning Division when a public hearing on the application has been 

scheduled. 

Contact paul.dubruiel@ci.stpaul.mn.us with questions.  

• 805 hudson 6.pdf 
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